
 

 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

As part of our preparation for 2022 collective agreement negotiations, we 

conducted two surveys in the spring on areas of bargaining priorities. Thank you 

to all for providing insightful feedback. 

The top three priorities that emerged from the survey results are a wage increase, 

improved health benefits, and workload issues. We will be sending another 

survey to get more clarity on the wage increase and health benefits. The 

bargaining themes will be brought to the Fall AGM for ratification.  

Negotiations are expected to begin in October.  

 

Sincerely, 

Your Bargaining Team 

Mahi Aravind (VP Negotiations), Marta Tejero, Jessica Card, Mike Ray, and Deb 

Neilsen 
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